WALTHERS



Hello!

Congratulations again for being selected to be featured in our 2022 Reference Book Yearbook section. You are what makes this hobby so special and we are proud to include your story in this special 90th anniversary edition. In addition to all of the great product ideas and announcements, we are pleased to continue our yearbook section where we spotlight folks like you that make up the backbone and future of this great hobby.

We also want to thank you for being a valued customer and a modeler. This book is really a representation of the many folks that make up this great hobby. Without you, we would not exist.

We're proud to share it with you today along with a commemorative boxcar.

Sincerely,

Karen Formico

Vice President, Marketing